Important Information for our 22-23 Dance Year

We are so excited you will be joining us for classes during our 2022-2023 season! 
Below you will find useful information to help you navigate through the preparation process.

Lamberton starts Wednesday 9/14/22

Main form of Communication: 
1. Email is your primary source. All updates, canceled classes etc with be sent via email. Please be sure to check it regularly. 

Important Links:


	1
	Handbook
	KSD 22-23 Handbook 

	2
	Parent Portal
	DSP parent portal   

	3
	KSD Attire Shop/Nimbly
	Nimbly - class attire 

	4
	Calendar
	KSD Yearly Calendar  

	5
	Website
	https://kellysschoolofdance.org 

	6
	Lamb Private Facebook
	LAMB Private FB 



Kelly’s School of Dance Contact information:
· Studio Location:
		Lamberton			                                                                                 		110 2nd Ave w			
		Lamberton, MN 56152	             
· Phone: (507) 205-9513 -Typically there will be someone to assist you from 3pm until closing time on class nights. When the studio is closed, feel free to email us.
· Email: info@kellysschoolofdance.org
· Facebook ksdswminnesota 





